
Saturday, October 8 — 4:00 p.m. 
 

Mary Masciarelli — One Month Memorial   
 

Sunday, October 9 — 10:00 a.m. 
 

Alice Robertson — 1st Anniversary Memorial   
 

Saturday, October 15 — 4:00 p.m. 
 

James Harris — Memorial   
 

Sunday, October 16 — 10:00 a.m. 
 

Gene and Claudette Fisher—Memorial   

 Saturday, October 8  

 Celebration of the Eucharist   
   Church, 4:00 p.m.  

 Marlborough Community Cupboard Collection 
   Bins at Church Entrances   

 Knights of Columbus—Tootsie Roll Drive  
   Representatives at Church Entrances   
  

  Sunday, October 9 

 Celebration of the Eucharist    
   Church, 10:00 a.m.  

 Marlborough Community Cupboard Collection 
   Bins at Church Entrances   

 Knights of Columbus—Tootsie Roll Drive  
   Representatives at Church Entrances   

 Eucharistic Minster Chat Session  
   Downstairs Conference Room, 11:00 a.m.   
 

Monday, October 10 

 Parish Office Closed 
   Observance of Columbus Day  
 

Tuesday, October 11 

 Yard Sale Set-Up 
    Parish Hall, 1 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. / 6:00  p.m—8:00 pm.  
 

Wednesday, October 12 

 Yard Sale Set-Up 
    Parish Hall, 1 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. / 6:00  p.m—8:00 pm.  

 Shawl Ministry 
    Downstairs Conference Room, 6:45 p.m.  
 

Thursday, October 13 

 Yard Sale Set-Up 
    Parish Hall, 1 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. / 6:00  p.m—8:00 pm.  

 Choir Rehearsal   
    Church, 7:00 p.m.  

 

Friday, October 14 

 Yard Sale Set-Up 
    Parish Hall, 1 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. / 6:00  p.m—8:00 pm.  
 

Saturday, October 15  

 · Yard Sale   

   Parish Hall, 9:00 a.m. — 3:00 p.m.  

 Celebration of the Eucharist   
   Church, 4:00 p.m.  
  

  Sunday, October 16 

 Faith Formation Grade 1—5  

   Classrooms, 8:30 a.m. — 9:45 a.m.   

 Celebration of the Eucharist    

   Church, 10:00 a.m.  

 Faith Formation Grade 9—10  

   Mass 10:00 a.m./Classroom till Noon  

 

ST. MATTHIAS PARISH, MARLBOROUGH, MA  

Weekday Masses for the Week of October 10  
 

 

There will be NO weekday Mass for the week   

Monday October 10 through Friday, October 14 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Weekday Mass Will Resume the  

Week of October 17  
 

Monday, Tuesday and Friday at 9:00 a.m.  

Downstairs Conference Room 

I NTENTIONS  OF THE   

EUCHARIST  

T HIS  W EEK A T   

ST . M ATTHIAS  

    CELEBRATION  OF THE  EUCHARIST  

M USIC   
 

 

 

Gathering Song:           You Gather Us  

                Booklet #1  

 

Preparation of Gifts:    Healer Of  Our Every Ill 

                  Hymnal #854                          

 

Communion:        Life Giving Bread, Saving Cup  

                                       Hymnal #821 

 

Recessional:   As A Fire Is Meant For Burning  

                Hymnal #643  

Office Hours for the Week of  October 10 
  

 

Tuesday and Thursday 

 9:00 a.m. — 3:00 p.m.  
 

 Wednesday  

9:00 a.m. — Noon 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 Parish Office will be closed on Monday, October 10 

In Observance of Columbus Day 



OCTOBER 9, 2016 

FROM FR. FRAN  

Thanks to all who came out for our Blessing of 

the Animals last Sunday at noon.  While the day was 

damp and drizzly, spirits were high.  We had some old 

friends back to be blessed for another year and we had 

some new critters too.  Everyone got along 

exceedingly well, although one dog’s family did ask if 

I could do an exorcism.  We even had one pet, who 

was under the weather, blessed via the internet!  

Thanks to all who helped set up, brought goodies and 

made donations. Our dogs, cats, hamsters, rabbit and 

the folks at Buddy Dog in Sudbury thank you very 

much. 

Have you filled out a Parish Directory card yet?  

They continue to be available in the pews and at the 

doors of the church.  The information gathered, which 

is held under strict confidence, will assist us in getting 

a better picture of who we are as a parish. 

Last week our Parish Finance Council distributed 

our end of the fiscal year finance report via an insert in 

the bulletin. You’ll will find extra copies at the church 

doors.  We ended the year with a significant surplus 

due to our cutting back on staff hours and an increase 

in giving.  We have been achieving or exceeding our 

weekly offertory goal consistently over the last few 

months.  Thank you so much for your continued 

support. 

Look for information on our 2017 Grand Annual 

Collection within the next few weeks.  This is our 

most important fund raiser of the year, and your 

support will help us continue to grow our financial 

resources. 

 

As the political season comes down to the wire, 

we sometimes find people placing signs for candidates 

on our property or leaflets on the cars in the parking 

lot.  These signs are never connected with our parish 

and permission is never given for their placement.  If 

you see them on the property, please alert the parish 

office so that we can remove them. 

As we begin to make up our minds about 

candidates and ballot questions, let me suggest that 

you check out the website of the American Catholic 

Bishops: USCCB.org.  There you will find a wealth of 

information on the Catholic Church’s stance on many 

of the issues that are central to this year’s election 

cycle.  It’s well worth taking the time to reflect upon 

our church’s long history on social justice issues, aid 

to the poor, welcome to the stranger and respect for all 

of human life. 

                   

 

You are encouraged to pray these readings at home during 

the week as you reflect on this Sunday’s Word and 

prepare to celebrate next week’s Eucharist. 

Readings for October 8, 9 – 28th Sunday in Ordinary time 
 

 

2 Kings 5:14-17; 2 Timothy 2:8-13; Luke 17:11-19 
 

Readings for October 15, 16 – 29th Sunday in Ordinary time 
 

 

Exodus 17:8-13; 2 Timothy 3:14-4:2; Luke 18:1-8 

SCRIPTURE  R EADINGS  

P r a y  f o r  t h e  H e a l i n g   

o f  t h e  s i c k  
 

 Please Pray For... 
 

Richard Abraham, Laurie Burt, Peggy Cronin,  Delia Cruz, 

Connie Cyr, Del Cyr, Clara Mae Dickerson, John Gifford, 

Joe Gillis, Russ Hokanson, Emma Johnson, Kathryn Keeler, 

David Martin,  Frank Mangan, Kay McNeill, Holly McIntyre, 

Roger Melenson, Theresa Perry, Jean Peltak, Andy Rivers, 

Benjamin Smith, Edward Suzano, Ray Thomas, Ann Vigeant 

and Amy Noel Wyman.  
  
    To add someone to this prayer list, please call the Parish 

office at 508-460-9255 or email admin@stmattpar.org.  



TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

   FAITH FORMATION   
 

There are no Faith Formation 

gatherings this Sunday, October 9 

due to the Columbus Day 

holiday.  
  

   Faith Formation gatherings for October 16 are as 

follows: 
 

 Grades 1-5         8:30 – 9:45 a.m. 

     Grades 9, 10     10:00 a.m. Mass attendance followed 

         by meeting until noon in classrooms. 

 

Weekly Offertory Goal:                       $4,000.00 
 

Total Collection of October 2, 3  $3,598.00 

     Of that amount ParishPay donations were  $   335.00 

 

Parishioners celebrating Mass October 2, 3….……..344  
  

 
 

 

 

PARISH  FINANCIAL  STEWARDSHIP  

EUCHARISTIC  M INSTER   

CHAT  SESSION  
 

Sunday, October 9 at 11:00 a.m.  

Downstairs Conference Room  
      

      As we welcome in the new fall season, a meeting of all 

Eucharistic Ministers will be held this Sunday, October 9 

following Mass, in the downstairs conference room. We 

look forward to meeting with everyone and chatting about 

the upcoming Seasons of the Liturgy and the role we, as 

Ministers of Cup, lend to our parish community.  

I NVITATION  FOR   

2017 T RIDUUM  SEASON   
 

     The Liturgical Committee at St. Matthias Parish would 

like to extend a personal invitation to adult Parishioners to 

join the Committee members on October 24, 2017 at 7 

P.M. in the conference room for the 2017 Triduum Kick 

Off Meeting. Your involvement makes a wonderful 

opportunity to experience the most Sacred Holy Days on a 

personal level with fellow parishioners.  This Lent why not 

give Jesus the gift of your love and a little time.  Do 

something different from your usual Lenten Sacrifice!  Be 

an Active Disciple! Come help us make 2017 Triduum 

Special for Jesus!  You have what it takes – heart and soul! 

                                                                      Patricia Fischer 

ST. MATTHIAS PARISH  

MINISTRY FAIR  

A Harvest of Volunteer Opportunities 
     

      Did you know that St. Matthias Parish has over 20 

ministries?  Come learn more at our Parish Ministry Fair 

on October 29 and 30! From Art and Environment to Youth 

Altar Servers, our parish strives to create a community where 

people can feel welcome, develop a sense of belonging, and 

have the opportunity to become actively involved in the 

spiritual and community life of the parish.    

     At the fair, you can learn more about the breadth of 

volunteer opportunities across our parish, which involve 

service to the church and outreach into the greater 

Marlborough community.  Whether you are interested in 

offering silent prayer for others at home through the Prayer 

Line or taking part in organizing a parish event such as the 

St. Patrick’s Day dinner, there is always room for one more 

in our ministries.   

    Take a stroll through the Parish Hall and visit with 

Ministry Members:          
 

Saturday, October 29 - Following 4:00 p.m. Mass 

- Harvest Fair Wine and Cheese Reception  

Sunday, October 30 - Following 10:00 a.m. Mass  

- Harvest Fair Social  

     Food and beverages will be available and a chance to win 

a Giving Thanks Basket.   

 

 

Join a St. Matthias  
Parish Ministry Team  

B LESSING OF THE  A NIMALS    

T HANK  YOU   
 

     Thank you to Gene Balinski, Leslie Gannon, Trevor 

Gannon, Chris Doona and Steve Strella for setting up and 

providing the refreshments for the Blessing of the Animals 

this past Sunday.  Thank you also to Matt Packard for 

proclaiming the gospel passage, Judy McManus for leading 

the music and Fr. Fran for blessing all our furry friends.  Our 

little friends provide us with much joy and this is a 

wonderful way to show our gratitude. 



K NIGHTS  OF COLUMBUS  

T OOTSIE  R OLL  D RIVEñOCTOBER  8 & 9  
     

      Members of the Marlborough Council of 

Knights of Columbus will be at the exits of the 

church after mass this weekend, Please 

support their annual Charity Fund that 

assists persons with intellectual disabilities and 

children with physical disabilities through grants to the 

maximum of $5,000.00. Your contributions allow the 

Knights of Columbus to continue with this mission.      

ST . M ATTHIAS  CHOIR   

 A NOTE  FROM  JOYCE  BELLIVEAU  
      

     There are times during Mass when I hear 

someone singing and think to myself 'Now that's a 

voice that  would fit  well  in the 

choir'.  Unfortunately, the church is fairly empty 

by the time I stop playing the recessional, making 

it impossible to find that person to ask them if they would 

be interested in joining.  So, what to do?  Please consider 

this a personal invitation from me to you to join the St. 

Matthias Parish Choir. This applies to instrumentalists, as 

well.  All you need is a willingness to learn music for the 

liturgy and a little extra time.  The choir rehearses every 

Thursday evening from 7pm to 9pm, and sings at the 10 

am Mass every Sunday.  I am available before and after 

each weekend mass.  

M ASS OF R EMEMBRANCE  

N OVEMBER  13, 2016 
 

     T h e  a n n u a l  “ M a s s  o f 

Remembrance” will be celebrated on 

Sunday, November 13, 2016. This 

annual celebration provides us with 

the opportunity to join with all our 

fellow parishioners who have lost a loved one in the past 

year, to remind them that we continue to care for them and 

walk with them. The Art and Environment Committee will 

be busy creating a proper and dignified pictorial memorial 

which will be located in the foyer of the church starting 

November until the first Sunday of Advent. It will display 

pictures of all of those whose funerals were celebrated here 

at St. Matthias in the past year. Additionally we also include 

parishioners whose loved ones died this past year and their 

funerals were celebrated outside of St. Matthias.  

       As we have in the past, we want to display these 

pictures as part of the memorial and include them in the 

book of the dead and roll of names to be read aloud at the 

“Mass of Remembrance” on November 1.  If you have lost 

a loved one since last November and the funeral was 

celebrated outside St. Matthias, please be sure to contact 

Deacon Doug as early as possible at 508-460-9255 with the 

information.  We ask that all photos be submitted by 

October 28 to allow the Art and Environment Team ample 

time to plan and put the display together.    


